
From: 
Sent: 12/10/2021 10:41 AM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/1724 
Importance: High 

Hi there 

I have been sent the notice of proposed development for 
Lot 52 DP 1237461 80-82 Mona Vale Rd Mona Vale 

This is in relation to the outdoor dining 

Issue: the issue is the noise. The RSL over the last 2 years has been promoting young drinking with multi beer 
containers and large cocktail tubs instead of selling glasses. Families have been kicked out and the Brasserie which 
was a family restaurant is closed. The young people have been marketed to and just last night with the opening after 
lockdown the yahoos were so loud constantly that our children had trouble sleeping. 

There is enough space in the RSL for indoor dining considering the Brasserie has not been used over the last few 
months. If this is unavailable, outdoor dining would still create far too much noise for the surrounding houses and 
families. They could use the auditorium for more dining space and the space available inside the premises 

We oppose the use of outdoor dinning and therefore drinking so close to so many family homes 

Warmly 
Amanda Bracks Taylor 
PO Box 825 Lane Cove 825 
NSW 1595 

2019 Fitness Australia Roll of Honour 
2019 Fitness Australia Boutique Business of the Year 
2018 Mind Body Online Visionary Award 
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